SPECIAL MEETING
Wednesday, March 31, 2021
5:00 P.M.
Meenon Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at 5:05 P.M. by Chairman O’Brien.
Notice was posted.
No Public Comments.
Chelmo Campground – Questions from the constituents in attendance:  N. Koerper asked “why the opposition”, O’Brien explained that Meenon Township receives nothing by allowing this to go forward. Mr. Koerper also asked “how did the county let this get so far?  Mr. Hamilton explained Chapter 30 and how it works.   O’Brien explained that we cannot stop the process, but we can certainly explain why we approve or disapprove.   After much discussion, the Board decided that they did not have enough information to decide.  Mr. Don Hamilton from the Township of Oakland shared two letters of opposition one from the Township of Oakland and one from the Village of Webster.   After discussion, Taylor made the motion to approve the draft letter and one send it to the Land Use Office, seconded by Strese.  Motion carried.  The Clerk was instructed to send the letter to the Land Use Office of Burnett County.
Spring Park – how should we present this to the constituents at the Annual Meeting?  The landowners would like us to sell the property to them, they have submitted a proposal for the property.  R. Strese has been in contact with Bob Pardun and he submitted an assessment indicating that the property in question is valued at $125,000.00, which is not what the residents indicated.  The proposal the landowners have presented to the township is much lower.  O’Brien thinks that the offer the property owners submitted should be rejected.  Strese indicated that it is not our land to sell, it belongs to the township, the constituents of the township should be the ones to decide if we should sell it.  Taylor will create a presentation for the Annual meeting and see if Adam Benson could attend.
Town Hall – Taylor has a building that he would like the Township to look at.   The Town Hall is not in particularly good shape and we should bring it to the constituents to see if we can remodel/build or find a different building to rent/buy.   Much discussion on this item.  It will be brought to the Annual Meeting for direction.
Motion by Taylor to adjourn at 7:00 P.M, seconded by Strese.  Motion carried.
The Board was holding a safety meeting with the town employee immediately following the special meeting.



